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April 5, 2024
Dear Families,

This letter provides information about student placement for the 2024-2025 school year at PVE and PVI.

Pleasant Valley Elementary and Intermediate Schools engage in a thorough process when placing students in
homerooms each year. Multiple faculty and staff members work together to place students with teachers who
will best suit their needs. This year, we cannot accept specific teacher requests from families. This policy is
outlined in our student handbook.

One reason for this policy is that we anticipate grade level movement among staff. So, if you request a specific
teacher by name, it is possible that the teacher may move to a different grade level, specific content area, or
even choose to take a leave of absence.

If you wish to provide input about the placement of your child, you may send in a letter detailing his/her
personality/needs and the characteristics of a teacher you feel would offer the best match. We will do our best to
consider your input, as we formulate the class lists.

If you had an older child at our schools and would like his/her sibling to have a different experience with a
different team, please put that in writing to us. We will do our best to honor that request, as we understand that
sibling’s needs vary.

Any letters detailing teacher characteristics or alternate experience preferences must be submitted to Pleasant
Valley Elementary/Intermediate Administration no later than April 26, 2024. No letters will be accepted after
this date.

We thank you for your understanding. We will work to provide your child with the best experience during the
upcoming school year.

Thank you,

Roger Pomposello and Sabrina Albright
Building Principals
Pleasant Valley Elementary
Pleasant Valley Intermediate
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